
I had the joy of coming to school on Wednesday morning and meeting so many of you as school
opened that day. Thank you so much for working with us on getting the children to school on time -
it makes a big difference for all of us, but most importantly giving the children clear structure and
focus for the day ahead - let's keep working together on this.

I'm sure many of you will have seen and experienced the refurbishments we are doing across the
sites - from early years through to our Nook space - we are working away around the classes and
trying to make the spaces as bright and inviting as we can.

I was so impressed by the focus and concentration of all the children when I attended classes,
with many of them wanting me to see their work or their projects. I was also lucky to observe
Forest School (which just looks like the best fun ever) and to see how it was getting the whole
class to engage as one.

And just to underscore how much of a team Kellington is - I managed to sneak some time in Mrs
Gibbons-Lee's kitchen where a hearty bolognese lunch was underway - it looked delicious!

Have a lovely weekend

Dave Cockayne
Chair of Governors



Fab 50 - Oliver B, Oliver M, Dixie,

Hero 100 - Rupert, Lewis, Sam, Lauren, Brax

Class 1: Harlow-Amber
Class 2: Tye
Class 3: Caroline
Class 4: Harry

Class 1: Oliver M
Class 2: Jaxon
Class 3: Krystal
Class 4: Kaila



On Wednesday 17th April, Year 3 will have their opportunity to access their Forest School session.
Please dress for all weathers in clothes you don’t mind getting dirty.

Before half term as part of British Science Week, the children could
enter a poster competition demonstrating ‘Time’.
These children produced posters about time, varying from ‘The life
cycle of a bee’ to ‘The generation of video games’.
Oliver H won a Slime Kit with his interpretation of ‘How time Flies’.

Friday 24th May - Dress Down Day (Own clothes) - to take part in this event, the PTA are asking for
a donation of a ‘bottle’ for the bottle tombola being held at the Summer Fayre. This could be
anything held in a bottle from shampoo to something a bit more adult!

Tuesday 16th April - Swimming lessons
Wednesday 10th April - Year 3 Forest School
Friday 24th May - Dress Down Day (Own clothes) See above for details.
Friday 28th June 3:15 - 6pm - Summer Fayre

Catering Assistant - The Star Multi Academy Trust, North Yorkshire, North Yorkshire
We are looking to appoint a Catering Assistant to work within our STAR Eats team. Experience in
catering or customer service is desirable, particularly experience within education catering but not
essential.

launch mynewterm.com

https://mynewterm.com/jobs/819627784/EDV-2024-SMAT-52506


Kellington Primary school

Best wishes
Mrs Lawrence
Email: admin@kp.starmat.uk

Location: Roall Lane, Kellington, Goole DN14 0NY, UK
Phone: 01977 661127
Twitter: @KellingtonSch

mailto:admin@kp.starmat.uk
https://maps.google.com/?q=DN14+0NY&ftid=0x487915e436d7d8e9:0x1073c9014894ea95
https://www.twitter.com/@KellingtonSch
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